
 

August 20, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

Here at Warde we hope you are all doing well and staying safe. We continue to follow current 

precautions and stay vigilant to any changes that may occur due to the new variant. I have just a 

few updates from over the past week.  

In light of everything going on in regards to COVID we are still working to keep everyone as 

engaged and positive as possible. This past week we took a group of gentlemen out on the bus 

for cold drinks and burgers. We were also fortunate to have live entertainment out on the deck. 

We continue to take it one day at a time.  

Kindly remind your extended family and friends to please call a day in advance, if possible, to 

schedule a visit with one of our residents. This helps the nursing and assisted living floor staff to 

have an idea how many visitors will be in the building. 

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself, if you have any questions.  

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator 

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/

